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Our Ref:  SC/SATs/Preparation letter 
 
3rd May 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 6 SATs preparation – SATs take place week beginning 13th May 2024 
 
You must be really proud of your son/daughter; they are working so hard to do their best 
in their SATs! 
 
We have carefully planned a programme of preparation so that all children have received 
individually tailored advice, guidance & tuition:- 
 

• All children are expected to take full advantage and attend the special FREE 
Breakfast Club on Monday to Thursday during SATs week. They will be given a 
‘brain building breakfast’ and participate in ‘brain gym’ exercises. Please ensure 
that children arrive at school by 8 a.m. on Monday 13th, Tuesday 14th, Wednesday 
15th & Thursday 16th May. 

• Since September, Miss Edwards has undertaken regular weekly assessments of 
their learning in reading, writing, grammar, punctuation, vocabulary and spelling 
(GPVS) and mathematics and then planned to teach ‘gaps’ in their learning. 

• Extra tuition has taken place for a number of children, before school, each week 
since the Autumn Term. 

• Children have completed regular SATs practices in test conditions so that they 
know what to expect. 

• It is really important that children get plenty of sleep, and have lots of early nights 
from now until their SATs are completed on Thursday 16th May.   

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lisa Harrison          and         Lisa Edwards 
Headteacher                         Class teacher & Deputy Headteacher 
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